

Laura E. Freed Director

Matthew Tuma
Deputy Director

Kevin D. Doty Administrator

Purchasing Division

515 East Musser Street, Suite 300 | Carson City, Nevada 89701 Phone: 775-684-0170 | Fax: 775-684-0188

MEMORANDUM

September 7, 2022

TO: All State Agencies, the Nevada System of Higher Education, the Court System,

the Legislative Counsel Bureau, and all Political Subdivisions within the State of

Nevada

FROM: Kevin D. Doty, Administrator

SUBJECT: Prefabricated Buildings, Restrooms, Showers, and Park Buildings

The Purchasing Division is pleased to announce new statewide contract 99SWC-NV23-12552 with Public Restroom Company. This is a permissive contract available for use on a voluntary basis to all Nevada executive branch agencies of state government (including boards and commissions), the Nevada System of Higher Education, the judicial and legislative branches of state government, local governments, and districts.

Contract usage instructions can be found on the Purchasing Division website at:

https://purchasing.nv.gov/Contracts/Documents/Prefabricated Concrete Buildings/

Pursuant to NRS 333.160(2) and SAM 1516, all using agencies are authorized to contact the vendor directly for quotes and place orders through NevadaEPro. Use NevadaEPro release requisition for purchase. On-site services may require a BOE-approved service agreement.

Vendor website: https://publicrestroomcompany.com/

If you have questions about this contract, contact Purchasing Officer Nancy Feser at nfeser@admin.nv.gov

Purchasing 2022-13